
Park and Rec Minutes 

Feb 13th, 2018 

 

 

Karl Gaskell called the meeting to order at 5:35pm. 

 

In attendance were: Andrew Monson, Diana Coffman, and Karl Gaskell 

 

Visitors were: Donnie Groshong, Rachel Horney, Tara Speer and Jim Hoffman 

 

Minutes of last meeting were reviewed and accepted as written. 

 

Public Comments: Donnie Groshong wanted to know about the camper spot drawing and how it will be 

done this year. As a person walks in the door, they will be given a number. These numbers will be put 

into a hat and will be called out. The person with that number will be called up to pick their spot from 

what’s available. Mr. Groshong also wanted to know about the fairness of people having outstanding 

camping/electrical bills being able to pay these after the fact. These bills should have been paid at the 

end of the camping year of 2017. The letter sent out clearly states this. Those spaces should have been 

put up for grabs. He wanted to know about trading spots with other people. We referred him to Kim 

Knudson. He also wanted to know about opening up the North end for fishing. Karl said he would check 

on it. 

 

Tara and Rachel gave an update on the swimming pool. They talked about the variety of possible snacks 

that will be available for patrons to purchase.  

 

The new carports are in place at the lake. They are located by the basketball court and by the shower 

house on Hickory Point. We still want to get signage out for better identification of specific locations for 

emergencies, etc. 

 

There will be a map and current roster at the Blue Building available to look at the day of camping spot 

sign up. There will also be info on the sizes of individual camping spots. 

 

Diana made a motion to adjourn. Andrew seconded the motion. Motion carried. 


